
Banbury School Day Nursery Newsletter

13th May 2022

DATES OF NURSERY CLOSURE IN 2022

We are closed:

2nd June 2022 - Queen's Jubilee Bank Holiday

3rd June 2022 - Queen's Jubilee Bank Holiday

29th August 2022 - Bank holiday

16th December 2022 - Last day of term before Christmas, we will

close at 5.30pm

Nursery will re-open Tuesday 3rd January 2023

Reminder: We are closed Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd June for

the bank holidays for the Queen's Jubilee. We will reopen on

Monday 6th June and on this day we will be doing a tea party at

nursery to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee and would like to invite you

to dress your child in red, white and/or blue, and the teachers will

be dressing up for the occasion too.

A reminder that Andrea will be on holiday from the 16th - 31st May,

she will not be checking her emails in this time so if there are any

requests, questions or urgent messages please ring nursery and

speak to Lorraine.

For our preschool parents whose children are going to school in

September: The children are well underway with practising for their

leavers ceremony, they are learning all their parts well and their

teachers are very proud of them. We are currently waiting to hear

back from the school for a date to use the hall. We will let you know

this date as soon as possible when the school lets us know. It will



hopefully be on a Thursday at 4pm, towards the end of

June/beginning of July.

Please remember to include ice packs and cutlery (if required) in

your child’s packed lunches.

We would like to ask if you have any family pictures from holidays,

parties, celebrations etc, please could we have a copy brought into

the nursery so we can make a scrapbook in each of the rooms. The

children enjoy looking through photos of them and their friends and

it would be an opportunity for the children to talk about experiences

they have had at home/outside of nursery and share these with

their friends and teachers.

For the next two weeks, the sun room’s theme and

topic focus will be about Kings and Queens. We

have lots of activities planned and are looking

forward to seeing how they roleplay and create

characters, acting out being kings and queens

themselves with their

friends, and teaching

them about the role

of royalty in our

country.


